Roseland Board of Education Update Highlights from Thursday, January 7th Reorganization Meeting
Reorganization Meeting is a special Board meeting called shortly after the start of every calendar year. It has
two primary goals: 1) to swear in the newly elected Board members; and 2) to elect Board President and Board
Vice-President through Board member nominations.

Mr. Gorman and Mrs. Perrotti were sworn in as the newly elected Board members.

Ms. Gordon was elected Board President and Mr. Goldstein was elected Board Vice-President. Both will be in
these roles for this calendar year until the Reorganization Meeting in January of 2017.

Congratulations to all and best of luck for a successful year ahead.
The next regularly scheduled Board meeting is Thursday, January 21.
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